
College Announcements 

Thursday, November 8, 2018 

1. Seniors, the Free Application for Federal Student Aid, is now open at www.FAFSA.gov  

2. Seniors: East Carolina University will host the Multicultural Appreciation Day Experience on Nov. 10. Students will 

learn about what to expect at ECU, competitive scholarship opportunities, and hear from a panel of current 

students. 

3. Seniors: Herff Jones will be at Southeast Raleigh next Tuesday, Nov. 13 accepting cap and gown orders in the 

Great Hall area during all lunches and from 2:30pm-6pm. 

4. Seniors: Need help applying for financial aid? Student Services will offer a financial aid workshop to help students 

and parents complete the Free Application for Federal Student Aid from 2:30pm-6pm next Thursday, Nov. 15. 

Parents are welcome to arrive with tax return information. 

5. For Seniors: On November 15, UNC-Pembroke will have an admissions officer here in the CDC at 11am. 

Remember, UNC-Pembroke is one of the colleges that participates in the NC Promise Tuition Plan where tuition for 

NC residents is $500 per semester and $2,500 for out-of-state students. Interested seniors may sign up to attend 

the presentation in Student Services.  

6. For Seniors: On November 16, a Salem College admissions representative will be here in the CDC at 11am. 

Seniors who want to attend the session, may sign up in Student Services. 

 

http://www.fafsa.gov/

